
 

 

 

Glade Primary School 

Atherton Road, Clayhall, Ilford, Essex. IG5 0PF                           

Tel: 0208 708 0200       Fax: 0208 708 0190 

Email: gladeprimary@glade.redbridge.sch.uk   Website: www.glade.redbridge.sch.uk 

 

Friday 12th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Risk assessment and Covid-19 home school agreement 

Both of the above documents are available on our school website under ‘Phased Re-opening’ 

on the homepage, for you to access and read. 

 

 

Key worker parents 

From 15th June parents and carers dropping off children in the morning are requested to line 

up outside the front gate on Atherton Road and wait for the gate to be opened by a member of 

staff at 8.45am. Please use the markings on the ground to ensure that you are maintaining 

social distancing. 

 

 

Year 6 

We have contacted the Year 6 families who will be returning to school from Monday 15th 

June. If you have not had a telephone call confirming a place in the bubble, please do not 

send your child in to school. Only the children who received the confirmation will be allowed 

on the school premises. Please call the school office if you would like to add your child’s 

name to the next bubble and we will inform you when it will start. 

Year 6 children will use the rear entrance on Harewood Drive. Please line up along the 

markings on the ground, ensuring social distance and wait for the gate to open an 8.45am. 

Children will use the same entrance at the end of the school day at 3.30pm. 

 

 

School meals 

If your family are in receipt of FSM and your child is in school, they will receive a free 

school meal if you wish. All other children are expected to pay for any school meals they 

order. There may be some changes to dinner menu depending on stock availability when 

Cook places her weekly order. 

Families receiving the Edenred vouchers will continue to be getting them via email. 

 

 

Names on work 

When uploading your child’s work on Google drive, please remember to write their name as 

it is sometimes difficult to identify who the work belongs to. 

 

 

Hall of fame 

Please share the ‘Hall of fame’ videos with your children to celebrate all the good work and 

to motivate them further: 

https://www.glade.redbridge.sch.uk/halloffame 
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Black Lives Matter 

As the world stands up and speaks out for social justice, more parents are 

having conversations amongst themselves and with their children about the 

past, present, and where we go from here. Please use the resources on our 

website to support your conversations with children: 

https://www.glade.redbridge.sch.uk/newspictures 

 

Teachers will also be teaching lessons on Zoom to address some of the issues raised and for 

children to understand why people across the world are protesting. Please encourage children 

to create posters on Black Lives Matter and upload for us to share on our website. 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award  

 

Well done to the children who have received awards for outstanding learning at home this 

week: 

 
 Week beginning 8th June 

Nursery Safa and Jason (am) 

Rohma and Jinan (pm) 

Reception Ibrahim and Nusaybah (RM) 

Giulia and Janna (RH) 

Year 1 Theresa and Maria (1M) 

Anian and Aurora (1S) 

Year 2 Subhaan and Yasna (2Y) 

Darcey and Stanley (2R) 

Year 3 Hershne and Riddhi (3C) 

Leo and Naomi (3R) 

Year 4 Ibrahim and Yahya (4M) 

George and Ibrahim (4A)  

Year 5 Fatima and Ruth (5J) 

Ashvin and Khloe (5W) 

Year 6 Nikan and Akeela (6A) 

Shabib and Rayan (6E) 

 

Have a restful weekend. I will write again next week updating you on how the Year 6 bubbles 

have settled in. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs F Hussain 

Headteacher 
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